TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT



Nicole Scariano

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS, IA
GEORGE F. BAKER HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL, IA

Paul Brown

GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Dear Tuxedo Families,

As we approach the end of the 2020-2021 school year we would like to share information with our families to prepare for the collection of school issued materials **including Chromebooks**, **iPads**, **chargers**, **and headphones** (**if signed out**). It is important that we collect our school materials and record our inventory before the summer. The collection of materials will ensure that the district is able to clean, update, and order necessary materials in preparation for the new school year.

Please see the schedule below for the returning of school issued technology that students may have.

Grade Level:	Date of Collection
Pre-K-5	June 23rd: In Class
Grades 6-8	June 28th: Families are to drop off materials at GFB between 8:30 am and 2:30 pm
Grades 9-11	June 29th: Families are to drop off materials at GFB between 8:30 am and 2:30 pm
Grade 12	Mr. Wirth will collect devices
100% Remote Students	June 28th: Families are to drop off materials at GFB between 8:30 am and 2:30 pm

Thank You

Paul Brown Principal George Grant Mason Elementary



TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Nicole Scariano

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS, IA
GEORGE F. BAKER HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL, IA

Paul Brown

GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL